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Andrea Gyger

From: Kim Lane 

Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 1:14 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Help shape Notary Rules

Rule 2.1.1 Filing 

 

I feel that either a new or renewal Applicant should be allowed to submit documents and payments via mail, in addition 

to electronically.  There is no such thing as a secure site and do not think that one should be forced to apply or renew 

electronically only…. 

 

Thank you for soliciting comments ... 




